
December 13, 2022

Dear Board of Education Lincoln County School District,

It is with mixed emotions that I inform the Board that I am retiring at the end 
of the 2022-23 school year. After 44 years of faithful service to the children 
of California and Oregon, it is time for me to retire and to move on to my 
next adventure in life. My emotions are mixed in that I will be sad to leave 
this challenging yet fulfilling profession plus the many great people I have 
gotten to know here but also exhilarated to see what comes next in my 
journey. 

The Board of Lincoln County School District has been exemplary as has 
the administrative team and staff. It has been an honor to serve the 
children and families of Lincoln County. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Karen Fischer Gray


